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Academy Avenue Primary School Council 

Wednesday, October 28, 2020 @4PM 

Virtual gMeeting 4PM 

https://meet.google.com/ezh-ofvu-aom?hs=122&authuser=0 

 

Discussion/Action Items 

1. Discussions on the School Safety & RTS Plans 

2. Discussions on Staffing 

3. Discussions on return of Grades 3-5 Cohorts on November 4, 2020 

4. Discussions on RULER Training with Staff 

(All meetings will be virtual until conditions allow in-person meetings) 

 

Notes: 

Next Meetings: 

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 @4PM 

Wednesday, January 27, 2021 @4PM 

Wednesday, March 24, 2021 @4PM 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 @4PM 
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